
 
NOTICE TO PUBLIC OF IMPORTANT CITY OF SOCIAL CIRCLE 
PLANNING COMMISSION/ CORRIDOR COMMISSION WITH A 

REQUEST FOR A SIGN VARIANCE AUGUST 28, 2017 
AND MAYOR AND COUNCIL HEARING SEPTEMBER 19, 2017 

 
 

The Social Circle Planning Commission/Corridor Commission will conduct a public hearing 
August 28, 2017at 6 p.m., and the Mayor and Council will conduct a public hearing on September 
19, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.  Both are in the Social Circle Community Room, 138 East Hightower Trail. 
They both are for hearing public comment regarding a request for a Variance regarding the 
placement of the Sign for Piedmont Office Building located at 551 N. Cherokee Road off the 
front Right-of-Way. The Variance is 8-foort set back instead of 10-foot setback. 
 
Application and Map showing the sign placement are available at City Hall for viewing. 
Public input/comment is welcome. All persons having an interest in this application should be at 
both of these public hearings to voice their interest.  

 
City of Social Circle 
Barbara Schlageter, Assistant City Clerk 

 


